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I oppose HB 2279 and hope you will too. This makes Oregon a suicide destination 

place. It is bad enough that assisted suicide is legal in this state, but why not open 

the gates and invite the world to come here to end their lives? This is insane. Moving 

on from the moral objections I have to this bill, what will the financial implications be 

to the taxpayers. Will the deceased's insurance cover this? What about disposal of 

the body?  What kind of drain on resources will this be to the state? I imagine our 

carbon footprint will increase with people coming here to die; it seems you value the 

planet more than the lives of people. Final thing: why is this deemed an emergency 

and why should we rush to implement this bill upon passage? It seems your priorities 

are not straight.  

Vote no on HB 2279.   


